
From: Thomas Keller   

Sent: Monday, April 22, 2013 10:02 AM 
To: Firchow, Kevin 

Subject: FW: CSM language 

 

 

From: Carole Schaeffer  
Sent: Friday, April 19, 2013 3:39 PM 

To: Thomas Keller; Carole Schaeffer 

Subject: CSM language 

 

New language: 

There will be the dedication and construction of one north-south connecting street for the CSM, that will be located on 

lot 1.  Additional public streets may be necessary within each lot contingent upon future development proposals. 

--  

Carole Schaeffer 

President 

Schaeffer Consulting, LLC 

608-212-5869 mobile 

608-729-5921 office 

carole@schaefferconsult.com 

www.schaefferconsult.com 
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